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On March 1, Under Secretary of State for Political Affairs David Hale will
travel to Port-au-Prince, Haiti where he will meet with Haitian President
Jovenel Moise, Prime Minister Jean-Henry Ceant, and other political,
economic, and civic leaders.

Under Secretary Hale will encourage an inclusive national dialogue that
addresses the current economic and political challenges facing Haiti. His
visit will reaffirm the United States’ commitment to working with all
Haitians towards a more secure, prosperous, and democratic future.
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